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Your privacy rights

Remember, you have privacy rights 
Victorian public sector (VPS) 
organisations have obligations when 
collecting, managing, using and 
disclosing your personal information. 

You can help protect your privacy
Ask VPS organisations why they are 
collecting your personal information and 
read the organisation’s privacy policy to 
make sure you’re comfortable with how 
your information will be used.

It’s important to understand your  
privacy rights so you know when 
something doesn’t seem right and  
where you can go for help. 

Read our Tip Sheet Your Privacy Rights  
at www.ovic.vic.gov.au/paw 
Follow us on Twitter @OVIC_AU
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